Duck & Jordan Creek Watershed Recovery, (Juneau)
Mendenhall Watershed Partnership, $49,190

Duck and Jordan Creeks are in need of recovery due to water quality concerns with sediment,
residues, turbidity, dissolved oxygen, fecal coliform bacteria, and altered flows. These were
formerly productive streams but have had significant declines in salmon returns in recent years.
This project will continue restoration of Duck and Jordan Creeks through remediation actions,
public education, and water quality-monitoring to develop implement and monitor best
management practices. Contact Clayton Burrows, 907-586-6853.



